
 

IN-CONFIDENCE 

 
 

3/02/2023 
 
Mr John Luke 
fyi-request-21540-eac88940@requests.fyi.org.nz 
 
 
Tēnā koe Mr Luke 
 
I am writing to acknowledge receipt of your request for information under the Official 
Information Act 1982.  
 

• "An independent candidate review panel will consider the nominations in 2023 
and  make recommendations to the Minister for the Public Service" Can you 
please provide name and bio for this independent candidate review panel. Are 
they getting paid, if so, how much?  

  
• Also, I noted "More than 100 nominations were received." Can you please 

specify exactly how many nominations you have received? Are they any 
nominations are not from the public directly, e,g. nomination received from 
Ministry of Women or TPK etc  

 
The Crown Reponse Unit has accepted full transfer of the request from Oranga 
Tamariki and will  respond to your questions about the Independent Candidate 
Review Panel and the nominations received. 
 
We will endeavour to respond to you as soon as possible, and in any case, no later 
than 13 February 2023, being 20 working days from when your request was first 
received on 10 January 2023, as provided for under the Act. 
 
If we are unable to respond to your request within those 20 working days, we will 
notify you of an extension to that timeframe. 

Nāku noa, nā  

The Crown Response Unit team  
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